
                                                 AVERY FIRE ASSOCIATION  
                                                          Chief’s Committee 
                                                            February 4, 2021 
 
Chief Bob Pudney called the meeting to order. Tyler Burr reported that his town has been 
overrun with tourists, which has resulted in over 500 calls in the last twelve months. It is 
straining his budget. He asked if the room tax monies could be used to subsidize his budget. It 
was noted that the room tax can not be used for emergency services. He also reminded 
members that a vehicle accident call recovery plan had been discussed in the past - which 
would help. Bob Garland suggested that he determine how many calls were tourist related and 
approach the fire commission for help. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 


